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The Voice 
     A MONTHLY NEWSLETTER OF TEMPLE BETH SHOLOM OF FLUSHING 

Having just completed the 
holiday of Pesach, we are now in the 
period of the “omer” which began the 
second night of Passover and 
continues until Shavuot. The omer, 
which literally means “a measure,” 
was an offering of the first of the 
grain or barley harvest, which was 
brought to the Temple. We learn in 
the Torah to count seven weeks from 
the time of the offering of the omer. 
The Hebrew word for week is 
‘shavua’ which is derived from the 
word for seven, sheva. Shavuot is the 
plural of shavua, literally meaning 
‘weeks.’ Thus, because of this ritual 
counting, the period between 
Passover and Shavuot became known 
as the omer. Shavuot, like Pesach and 
Sukkot, the other two holidays of the 
shalosh regalim, is dual in nature. It is 
both agricultural and historical. 
Passover celebrates our liberation 
from Egypt and slavery, and Shavuot 
celebrates our receiving of Torah at 
Sinai. It can be hard to connect the 
agricultural aspect of the omer period 
to our modern lives. But, perhaps in 
our counting the omer, we can 
symbolically connect liberation with 
the idea of Torah, and to change the 
focus to one of preparing ourselves to 
receive Torah and committing to heal 
and repair the world.  

One way to start is to participate 
in our Mitzvah Day on May 5. You can 
help our Religious School students 
raise money with a Walk-A-Thon for 
Temple Beth Sholom; donate blood or 
help with our Blood Drive; spruce up 
the Temple as we help garden and 
plant spring flowers.  

 
 

 
 
 

 

THIS  MONTH: 
 

BOWLING  
THURSDAY, MAY 2 

 

SISTERHOOD BINGO 
THURSDAY, MAY 2 

 

BLOOD DRIVE 
SUNDAY, MAY 5 

 

MITZVAH DAY 
SUNDAY, MAY 5 

 
 

WOMEN’S DISCUSSION GROUP 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 8 

 
 

SISTERHOOD BOOK CLUB  
THURSDAY, MAY 16 

 
 

LAG B’OMER PICNIC  
& SOFTBALL GAME 

SUNDAY, MAY 19 
 

CONGREGATION MEETING 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 22 

 

OFFICE CLOSED – MEMORIAL DAY 
MONDAY, MAY 27 

 

RUMMAGE SET-UP & SALE 
SUNDAY, MAY 26 & MONDAY, MAY 27 

 

NEXT MONTH: 
RELIGIOUS SCHOOL  
CLOSING EXERCISES 

SUNDAY, JUNE 2 
 

BOWLING  
THURSDAY, JUNE 6 

 

PA FUNDRAISER  
TUESDAY, JUNE 18 

 

SISTERHOOD SHABBAT  
FRIDAY, JUNE 21 

 

ADULT DISCUSSION GROUP 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 26 

 

SHABBAT IN THE PARK  
FRIDAY, JUNE 28 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

From the 
Rabbi’s 
desk 

(cont’d  from previous column) 
 
This month will begin with our 

Yom HaShoah Service, featuring 
our Choir on May 3. We will 
celebrate the Bar Mitzvah of Seth 
Bernstein on May 11, and Parents 
Association Shabbat in conjunction 
with Jr. Congregation’s Shared 
Shabbat will take place on May 17. 
I hope you will join us. 

 

Shalom uvracha, 
 

Rabbi Sharon Ballan 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Temple’s Dollar Tree 
 

Thanks to our new leaf donors! 
 

Adam G., Aviva K., Barbara A., 
Barbara G., Brian C., Danielle G., 
Carolyn K., Dave, David M., Ellen 
C., Fay P., Gary, Gloria S., Hazel T., 
Herta T., Heidi, Jane Z., Janet K., 
Jim K., Joanne, Joel K., Joel T., 
Joseph G., Leah A., Leora K., Max 
K., Miranda M., Randall C., Robin 
M., Ron M., RoseEllen, Sam K., 
Sophie, Susan E., Thomas K., 
Wilichinsky Family. 
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Worship Schedule 
 
Friday, May 3rd: Yom HaShoah Shabbat Service 7:30 pm  
 Torah Portion: Aharei Mot  

Candles: Lori Lustig  
Kiddush: Eric Lustig 

 
 Saturday, May 4th: Shabbat Morning Service 10:00 am 
ZOOM ONLY  
  
Friday, May 10th:  Shabbat Evening Service 7:30 pm 
  Torah Portion: Kedoshim  

 Candles: Dara and Erica Bernstein 
Kiddush: Eric and Seth Bernstein 
Service sponsored by Larry Gold 

 in loving memory of his aunt, Adele Goldberg 
Oneg sponsored by Eric & Erica Bernstein  

in honor of their son, Seth Landon’s, Bar Mitzvah  
  

   
Saturday, May 11th:   Shabbat Morning Service 10:00 am 
ZOOM ONLY   
 
Friday, May 17th: Shared Shabbat Evening Service 7:30 pm 
 Torah Portion: Emor 

Candles: Fredi Weinstein 
Kiddush: Jr. Congregation 

  
Saturday, May 18th:   Shabbat Morning Service 10:00 am 
ZOOM ONLY  
  
Friday, May 24th: Shabbat Evening Service 7:30 pm 
 Torah Portion: Behar  

Candles: Andrea Odintz and Ben Cohen 
Kiddush: Michael Rosenberg and Matthew Cohen 

 
Saturday, May 25th:  Torah Study & 
ZOOM ONLY Shabbat Morning Service 10:00 am 
 
 
Friday, May 31st: Shabbat Evening Service 7:30 pm 
 Torah Portion: Bechukotai  

Candles: Geri Weiss 
Kiddush: Fay Schildkraut 

 

From The President 
 

To My Temple Family,  
 

While I do not, as a matter of course, write about 
politics, I find it ironic that this year, during Passover, 
we all prayed that the hostages being held by Hamas 
will be freed soon; that somehow, some way, Israel 
will stop being blamed for the recent conflict, and Jews 
will not have to look over their shoulders for hatred to 
rear its ugly head. I know that is the Pollyanna in me, 
but ... 

I again made two Passover Seders with family and 
friends.  I love cooking for the Seders; sharing 
tradition brings joy to my heart!  

As I mentioned in the past, while we read from the 
Haggadah (Maxwell House of course!), I count my 
blessings and am happy that we can celebrate 
together. We can, and we shall, overcome.  

Enjoy the company of your Temple Family. Do not 
forget that there is so much going on at Temple. Please 
read the email blasts AND The Voice. Any ideas for 
events/fundraisers – let us know – we will be so 
happy to figure them out! 

We have some ideas for new fundraisers, but we 
need volunteers to help us to bring the ideas to 
fruition. Any amount of time you can donate to 
Temple, whether to help run fundraisers or assist in 
the office, please call Natalie, and let her know!!! 

 
Your President , 
 
Joy A. Bobrow 
 

 

All services are hybrid; in-person and 
Zoomed, unless otherwise indicated below.  
Saturday Torah Study/Morning Shabbat 

Services will be Zoomed until further notice.  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THANK YOU! 
 
 
 

 

 

Volunteer to light the candles 
or do the Kiddush at Shabbat 

Services. 
Contact Geri Weiss at 

geriweiss1@gmail.com 
 

 

 

Hebrew 
and  

Religious 
School 

students 
packing 

Passover 
food for 

the 
needy 
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Judaic Book Fair 
Sunday– Nov. 24, 2013 

                                9:00 am to 12:30 pm 
Alan Fingerman 

 
Support the Religious School 

                   at their annual f! 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

TBS Fund Acknowledgments as of April 18, 2024 
 

 
PULPIT FLOWER FUND  ...................................................................................................... …TBS Office 718-463-4143 
Eva Heisler in honor of the birth of her grandson, Alfred (Alfie) Constantine Heisler  
Gloria Shapiro to congratulate Fay Schildkraut and Don Nelinson on their marriage 
GENERAL FUND .......................................................................................................................  TBS Office 718-463-4143 
Ron and Robin Myers in honor of the birth of Ori Noam Edelstein, son of Amy Edelstein 
 & Michael Gross, grandson of Rabbi Ballan and Walter Costanza 
Ron and Robin Myers in honor of the birth of Alfred (Alfie) Constantine Heisler, grandson of Eva Heisler 
TORAH FUND ...........................................................................................................................  TBS Office 718-463-4143 
Gloria Shapiro wishing Mazel Tov to Eva Heisler on the birth of grandson Alfie 
RABBI’S DISCRETIONARY FUND ...................................................................... Rabbi Sharon Ballan 718-463-4143 
Debra Leffe to wish Mazel Tov to Rabbi and Family on the birth of Ori Noam 
Gloria Shapiro to welcome Ori Noam Edelstein and wish the family Mazel Tov 
Deirdre Weliky to thank Rabbi for her extraordinary ability to combine Theology and Technology! 
MEN’S CLUB TEMPLE BEAUTIFICATION FUND ...................................................... Eric Bernstein 917-902-4894 
BUILDING FUND ...................................................................................................................... TBS Office 718-463-4143 
Sharon & Jay Haimer in honor of Fay Schildkraut’s marriage to Don Nelinson 
Fay Schildkraut and Don Nelinson to thank their Temple Family for all the well wishes! 
Deirdre Weliky to support the building that supports us 
COOLING TOWER  FUND. ..................................................................................................... TBS Office 718-463-4143 

 
          

Celebrate Simchat Shabbat Friday, May 5th, 2023 
 May Birthdays 

 Seth Bernstein 
Joseph Dulberg 
Adam Fertig 
Steven Fishman 
Veronica Flug 
Jeffrey Galub 
Margot Gellerman 
Laura Goldsmith 

 
 

 

Ethan Harkavy 
Mitchell Horowitz 
Melanie Katz 
Roberta Kossoff 
Jacob Lothammer 
Brett Reichler 
Gloria Shapiro 
Ned Steele 
 

May 
Anniversaries 

 Stuart & Vicki Belsky 
Edward & Karen Carrosio  

Al Eckman & Ilyne Rabinowitz 
Jay & Sharon Haimer 

Neal & Lori Kwait  
Donald LaRosa & Carol Stern-LaRosa 
Barry Packer & Renee Katz-Packer 

Raymond & Elana White 
 

 MAY MILESTONE BIRTHDAYS and ANNIVERSARIES! 
 

*Steven Fishman*     *Ethan Harkavy*     *Laura Goldsmith*     
*Mitchell Horowitz*     *Gloria Shapiro* 

 

*Barry & Renee Katz Packer* 

 

  



ALL ARE INVITED TO ATTEND 
TBS Sisterhood's  

HYBRID BINGO! 
 

                    Thursday Evening, May 2, 2024 at 7:30 pm 
Join us in person in the TBS Ballroom! 

(snacks will be served) 
or virtually by Zoom 

 

     Bingo Card Cost – $2 / 1 card; $5 / 3 cards 
 

Prizes Awarded To Winners 
 

        Please RSVP by Tuesday morning, 04/30  

See the tear-off below for important 
RSVP Information 

              
                        Cards can be emailed or sent to you via the USPS.                                           

Questions? Contact Natalie at 718 463 4143 
OR Email: natalie@templebethsholom.org 

 

If You Don’t Have A Computer You Can Play By Phone 
 
 
 

Name    
 
Check either          In person             Hybrid 
 
Number of Bingo Cards Wanted ___    

RSVP before 
Apr. 30, 2024 

 

Total Amount Enclosed $              
 

Email Address    
PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY!! 

Telephone number    
 
                                       RSVP 
**If coming in person – do you need your cards printed?** 

about:blank
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Why sing? What does singing do for me, or for 
anyone? What is it about music? I suppose that after all 
these years, I could write a very lengthy dissertation to 
try and answer those questions.  

But first, I wanted to let you all know that our 
wonderful volunteer choir will be participating in our 
Yom HaShoah Shabbat Service on Friday night, May 3 at 
7:30 pm.  

Now, I want to get back to the questions at hand. 
Rather than trying to wax poetic, I thought I would pass 
on some interesting commentary sent to me over a 
period of time on Facebook. While I don’t have 
attributions for most of them, they are all very much 
worth sharing. 

Music-The other non-addictive, mood-altering 
non-substance. Ask your doctor if music is right for 
you. Common side effects include but are not limited 
to uncontrolled head-bobbing, toe-tapping, finger -
snapping, selective hearing impairment and 
persistent melody flashbacks. 

“I would teach children music, physics, and 
philosophy; but most importantly music, for the 
patterns in music and all the arts are the keys to 
learning.” Plato 

Singing in a choir is an absolutely unique 
experience. It is one of the most important things in 
the world. Where else do you have everyone doing 
the same thing at the same time without the use of 
special equipment and for a greater purpose, and no 
one is sitting on the bench? 

According to scientific research, singing improves 
your mood, releasing the same hormones and chemicals 
that are released during sex, or when eating chocolate! 
Singing gives your lungs a workout, stimulates 
circulation, and releases muscle tension. Singing in a 
group builds community, and creates empowerment, 
well-being, and confidence. Singing clears the sinuses and 
respiratory tubes. And, singing is wonderfully 
therapeutic, helping to release stress and other factors 
that interfere with your happiness. 

Singing in a choir is cheaper than therapy, healthier 
than drinking, and more fun than working out. 

Well my friends, I say Amen to all the above! If this 
sounds a bit like an advertisement, perhaps it is. Could 
you benefit from singing in a choir? I’ll bet you could. 
Don’t forget that in the past, we’ve had Gospel Shabbat, 
Peter, Paul & Mary Shabbat, and Jazz Shabbat Services 
here at Temple Beth Sholom. We can revisit those again, 
and other types of services, and you could be singing in 
all of them. Think about it. As another anonymous source 
said, I don’t sing in the car. I perform! 

 
 

With affection, 
Cantor Jerry Korobow 

 

Men’s Club 
Hello Temple Beth Sholom members and friends!!!   I 

hope that everyone is enjoying the warmer weather now 
that we are closer to summer!! 

On Sunday, April 28, we had our annual Walk-Off the 
Matzah event at Little Bay Park (Under the Throgs Neck 
Bridge.)  We all had a wonderful time engaging in 
conversation with Temple Members and Friends as we 
walked off our matzah.   

Yom HaShoah is Sunday, May 5.  The service will be 
held on Friday, May 3.  The Rabbi and Cantor lead a service 
that is very solemn and respectful.  There is still time to 
purchase Yom HaShoah candles through the office.  

Our annual Lag B’Omer Day in the Park will be on 
Sunday, May 19 from 10:00 am until 4:00 pm. We will be at 
the Pink Ballfield in Cunningham Park (same as last year, 
parking beyond our old spot).  We have reserved a softball 
field.  Everyone is welcome! Bring your family and friends!! 

On Sunday, July 28 at 10:00 am, we are having a fishing 
trip located on Captree Island.  The charge will be $60 for 
adults, $25 for kids.  Please bring your fishing gear!! 

Our next meeting will be back in-person and via Zoom 
on Sunday, May 12 at 11:00 am.  See the email blast on 
Monday, May 6 for Zoom information. 

Bernstein Bowling Blog 
Men's Club continues our monthly Bowling League 

event. Joseph de Leon shared the technique of hooking 
the ball which I hope to utilize in my next 
game.  Besides learning how to hook, join us on the 
first Thursday each month for a night of uncompetitive 
bowling.  

Our next game will be held on Thursday, May 2 at 
8:00 pm at Jib Lanes. We welcome adults of all 
genders and all skills levels. 

Please reach out to Eric Bernstein if you have any 
questions. 
 
Andrew Larkin   
Men’s Club President 
 

 

Cantor’s 
Corner 

  

 

Rummage 
 

Our annual Memorial Day Sale is fast 
approaching. 

Set up is on Sunday, May 26 at 10:30 am. The 
sale starts Monday, May 27 at 9:30 am. 

Please bring your gently used, clean clothing 
to temple for the sale.  It’s a win-win – we get 
to sell the merchandise and you get to clean out 
your closets! 

Please remember that volunteers are always 
needed for the set-up and sale so please let the 
office know if you can help! 

 

 
 
 

 



The following are the events that will be going on for 2024 TBS Mitzvah Day  

outdoors and in person 

Walk-A-Thon will be held in memory of I. Donald Weston. In the spirit of his fondness 
for TBS, we would like our members to sponsor one child or an entire class to walk in 
the Walk-A-Thon. What better way to honor him and his membership at TBS than to 

support the Temple he so cared for?   

The TBS Religious School will be planting flowers. (Please wear appropriate clothing). 

Thanks to Sam Rosenberg and Superior Florists.  This event is in memory of Elliot Goldman. 

Our Walk-A-Thon is a fun activity for students and a way for them to do something special for 
their school. We thank you for showing our students the importance of tzedakah. You can help 

by sponsoring a specific student, sponsoring a class, or making a donation. If you wish to donate 
to TBS Religious School and not a specific child or class please indicate below.  Children should 

be wearing comfortable attire for this event. 

Please fill out the table below. 

Name of 
Sponsor 

Address, 
phone, and 
email 

Choice A: 
Child(ren) 
being 
sponsored 

Choice B: 
Class(es) 
being 
sponsored 

Choice C: 
Donation 

Choice D: 
TBS 
Religious 
School 

Amount 
sponsored 

  1.  1.   1. 
  2. 2.   2. 
  3. 3.   3. 
  4. 4.   4. 
  5. 5.   5. 

       Total__________________ 

 

This walk-a-thon is in memory/honor of __________________ .  
Please feel free to make a donation in honor/memory of someone important to you.  

Thank you. 
Please return this form by day of the event. 
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April Board of Trustees Meeting 
The Board of Trustees met on Monday, April 8, via 

Zoom. President Joy Bobrow welcomed new trustee Beth 
Dulberg to her first Board Meeting. She thanked Lori Lustig 
and Geri Weiss for assembling and delivering Shalach 
Manot baskets. She discussed ongoing ways to avoid 
parking lot issues. We need a new Social Action Committee 
Chair since Ilyne Rabinowitz cannot chair at this time. She 
wished all a Happy Pesach.  

Gail Tishcoff, Recording Secretary, presented the March 
minutes which were accepted. Robin Myers, Financial 
Secretary, reported we now have 111 member units as we 
added two family units, but lost one member who recently 
passed away. There was no Financial Report this month.  
 Cantor Korobow reported on recent and upcoming 
services. He hopes as the weather gets better, that in-
person attendance will improve as well. The volunteer TBS 
Choir will sing at the Yom HaShoah Shabbat Service on 
Friday, May 3. Rabbi Ballan reported on recent and 
upcoming services. Purim Services were lovely and well-
attended. Religious instruction is going well. Our next Bar 
Mitzvah is Seth Bernstein in May, followed by Melanee 
Heisler in June. Our next Chai Mitzvah is on the topic, 
“Because We Were Slaves: The Jewish Struggle for Justice in 
Making America Home” will take place on Monday, April 15 
at 7:30 pm. She wished all a Zissen Pesach in advance and 
she added she hoped all were able to experience the solar 
eclipse earlier that day.  

Lori Lustig, Membership Committee Chair, presented 
new member Maria DeFrancesco, who was approved by the 
Board. The committee is starting to plan the September 
Open House, tentatively planned for September 6, which is 
the Friday after Labor Day. Geri Weiss, Pulpit and Ritual 
Chair, reported we have started screen- sharing the Prayer 
for Israel during services. The April 19 Shabbat Service will 
feature pre-Shabbat appetizers. The Yom HaShoah service 
will include the congregational choir. As there are new 
reprints of the Shabbat Service book, we will offer the 
opportunity to buy a book plate again to insert in the front 
cover for $36. She said it’s not too early to start thinking 
about leading a summer service.  

Elaine Larkin, PA Co-President, reported there will be a 
virtual Passover cooking event led by Nancy Lothammer on 
Saturday, April 20 at 6:00 pm. PA and Men’s Club have 
booked the area at Cunningham Park for this year’s Lag 
B’Omer event, to be held on Sunday, May 19, starting at 
10:00 am. Elaine also reported for the Religious School 
Committee. The next Shared Shabbat will be on Friday May 
17 at 7:30 pm. On Wednesday, April 10 Religious School 
students will be going to the Forest Hills Jewish Center 
from 3:00 – 6:00 pm to help prepare Passover bags. 
Religious School Model Passover Seder will be on Sunday, 
April 14 at 10:00 am. Mitzvah Day will be on Sunday, May 5 
and students will do a walk-a-thon (please sponsor a 
student or students) and will also be planting outside of 
Temple. Students will be writing notes to be put into the 
bags distributed with food at the Food Pantry. 

 
(continued  next column) 

 

Barbara Gandelman, Sisterhood President, reported 
there was a Sisterhood Meeting and pre-Passover event 
on Sunday, April 7. Hybrid Bingo will be held on 
Thursday, May 2 at 7:30 pm, in the ballroom and on 
Zoom. The next Book Club will be held on Thursday, May 
16 at 7:30 pm, via Zoom, reading It Starts With Us by 
Colleen Hoover. Set-up for the annual Memorial Day 
Rummage Sale will be on Sunday, May 26 and the 
Rummage Sale will be on Monday ,May 27 from 9:30 am  
until 2:30 pm. Volunteers are needed for set-up or for the 
Sale. The Adult Discussion Group will meet on April 10 at 
7:30 pm and The Women’s Discussion Group will meet 
on May 8. The Sisterhood Service will be held on June 21. 
Jim Kettig, House Committee Chair, reported, we 
received a proposal from the contractor IDK on an 
overhaul of existing HVAC systems. The scope of work is 
comprehensive and as anticipated, the cost is a little high 
for our budget. He presented possible phasing of the 
work. 
 Andrew Larkin, Men’s Club President, reported on 
Bowling, “Walk off the Matzah” on April 28, and sale of 
Yom HaShoah Candles. The Lag B’Omer Softball Game is 
at the Pink Field, Cunningham Park on Sunday, May 19, 
from 10:00 am – 4:00 pm.  Based on updated Google 
form results, the trip to Ellis Island is postponed. They 
are planning a Fishing Trip Sunday, July 28 at 7:00 am. 
They will be receiving tickets for the Long Island Ducks 
Game in August. Deirdre Weliky, Caring Committee Chair 
reported the Caring Committee sent a get-well card and 
made calls to touch base this past month. The Adult 
Discussion Group will meet on Wednesday, April 10. The 
subject will be Men Are from Mars and Women Are from 
Venus: Fact or Fiction.  
 President Bobrow reported the Food Pantry is on 
April 16. Barry Packer, Ways & Means Committee Chair 
reported the committee has begun to plan next year’s 
75th Anniversary Gala weekend for Friday, May 2 and 
Saturday, May 3, 2025. They have started to contact 
vendors for food, entertainment and photography. They 
want to edit and compile videos to be shown on big 
screens through the night. They will be assembling 
journal ads and invitations.  
 Eric Bernstein, Adult Education Committee Chair, 
thanked Dr. Jason Ehrlich for an informative and well 
received lecture on Men’s Health. He has started 
discussions with author Roy Schwartz for a speaking 
engagement for this fall to discuss how Jewish history 
influenced the story of Superman. President Bobrow 
reported Beth Dulberg and Elana White have been doing 
an incredible job with the baskets project. They had a 
lovely Sisterhood gardening basket with a $50.00 Garden 
World gift card. They have devised the “Take the Temple 
Bargain Challenge” – a fundraiser to start on June 1 and 
go until August 1. Good & Welfare was shared. The 
meeting was adjourned. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Gail Tishcoff,  
Recording Secretary  

 
 

 
 
 

 



 

Appointments are preferred however walk-ins will be welcomed if space permits.  
Please remember to eat, drink, and bring your donor ID card or ID with name 

and photo. Masks are optional for all donors and staff. For full list of COVID-19 
safety protocols, please visit nybc.org/coronavirus. 

 

Sun, May 5,2024 
9:30am – 3:30pm 

171-39 Northern Blvd, Queens 
(Ballroom) 

To schedule your appointment to donate scan the QRCODE.  

 

Or call: 1-800-933-2566 

Thank you for your support! 
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Religious School News 
 

Greetings everyone. We hope that everybody had a 
happy and healthy Passover. Thank you to all the students 
(and their parents) who helped on Wednesday, April 10 at 
the Forest Hills Jewish Center with preparing Passover 
bags. The students did a great mitzvah that day. Thank you 
to Morah Beth Hecht and Geri Weiss for organizing the 
event. 

We had a wonderful Shared Shabbat Service on Friday 
April, 5. The students did a great job helping run the 
service. The next Shared Shabbat Service will be held on 
Friday, May 17 at 7:30 pm. 

Religious School/Hebrew School had their annual 
model Passover Seder on Sunday, April 14. Thank you to 
Rabbi Ballan and Cantor Korobow for leading a great 
service. Thank you to Geri Weiss for organizing the event. 
A special thank you goes to Nancy Lothammer for helping 
the students make matzah. 

Mitzvah Day is coming on May 5. Students will be 
doing a walk-a-thon outside of Temple.  Please sponsor a 
student or students.  Students will also be planting outside 
of Temple.  Finally, they will be making notes that will be 
put into the bags that are given out when people come to 
pick up food at the Food Pantry. 

Our annual Lag B’Omer event will be held on Sunday, 
May 19 at Cunningham Park starting at 10:00 am. 
Everyone is welcome to join us at this fun-filled event. 
There will be games to play, including softball! 

The next Religious School Board Meeting will be on 
Wednesday, May 1 at 8:00 pm via Zoom.  

 
Erica Bernstein  
Religious School Board Member 
 

 
The flowers and trees are blooming and the weather 

is beautiful! 
We will have our first hybrid Bingo on Thursday, May 

2 at 7:30 pm. You can play in the ballroom or on Zoom. 
Please RSVP and let us know how you will be 
participating. Don’t forget to invite your friends.  

The next book club will be held on Thursday, May 16 
at 7:30 pm. We are reading It Starts with Us by Colleen 
Hoover. We will have a meeting at 7:00 pm to discuss 
events for next year. We hope to see you at the meeting 
and book discussion.   

We will once again be holding our Memorial Day 
Rummage Sale. The set-up will take place on Sunday, May 
26 (starting at 10:30 am) and the sale will be held on 
Monday, May 27 from 9:30 am until 2:30 pm. If you are 
able to volunteer, please call the office. We are always 
grateful for any time that you can spare. Please donate 
your clean, gently-used clothing for this sale.   

Our Sisterhood Shabbat will be held on Friday, June 
21 at 7:30 pm. We are looking forward to our Sisterhood 
Nembers participating in the service as well as our 
Temple Members coming to Temple that night.  

The Women’s Discussion Group will meet on May 8 
and the Adult Discussion Group will meet on June 26 both 
via Zoom only at 7:30 pm. Thank you to Deirdre for 
making sure that these events have remained a part of our 
Temple activities.  

Please check The Voice and the Monday emails for any 
other details.  

Enjoy the spring weather! 
 

Barbara Gandelman  
Sisterhood President 
 
 

 

Sisterhood Corner 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mazel Tov to Eva Heisler  

on the birth of her grandson 
Alfred (Alfie) Constantine Heisler 

on March 21, 2024! 
 

Mazel Tov to the entire family, 
new Mom & Dad, Erica and Jonathan Heisler, 

Aunt & Uncle Rachel & Marc Heisler, 
and cousins Melanee and Rylee! 

 

 

 

Dr. Fay Schildkraut 
and 

Dr. Don Nelinson 
 

Married 
Saturday, March 16, 

2024 
 

Much love 
and a 

lifetime of happiness 
 

From your TBS 
Family! 

 
 
 
 

 



Temple Beth Sholom Sisterhood Presents 

WOMEN’S 
DISCUSSION GROUP  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join us on 
Wednesday evening, May 8, 2024 

7:30 pm via Zoom 

TOPIC: What I do For Fun 
  

Bring your favorite beverage and snack to enjoy as we chat! 
 

Zoom information will be provided in the email on 
Monday morning, May 6, 2024 

 

Join with women of all ages and life experiences, Temple family and friends alike. As 
women, we seek to learn about ourselves and others and explore our similarities and 

differences in a caring and supportive environment. 
The group will be facilitated by Dr.  Deirdre Weliky, LCSW, a member of our Temple 

family and social worker with more than 25 years experience. 
 

For more information, contact Deirdre at 
dwangel1@gmail.com 
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Adult Education 
Who said summer has to be boring. ? 
 

Adult Education is organizing an event with Roy Schwartz; 
author of "Is Superman Circumcised?: The Complete Jewish 
History of the World's Greatest Hero"  Stay tuned for more 
details. 
 Thank you to everyone who has provided suggestions 
for Adult Lecture topics.  
 
 
 
Eric Bernstein 
Adult Education 
 
 
 

 

Parents Association  
 

Greetings, everyone! We hope that you had a happy and 
healthy Passover. We had a virtual PA meeting on April 1 
where we discussed upcoming events. We also talked about 
other activities that PA can do. Our next meeting will be held 
on Sunday May 12 at 10:00 am. 

On Saturday, April 20, PA had our annual Passover 
Baking Event via Zoom led by TBS/PA member Nancy 
Lothammer. Everyone had a wonderful time making Kosher 
for Passover rainbow cookies. They came out great and it 
will be a recipe that we will use for every Passover! 

PA is getting ready for TBS’ annual Lag B’Omer event at 
Cunningham Park on Sunday, May 19 starting at 10:00 am. 
All are invited to this joyous outing! Please see the flyer in 
The Voice for more details. 

This year’s PA Shabbat Service will be held on Friday, 
May 17 at 7:30 pm. It will also be a Shared Shabbat Service 
where past and present Religious School families will be 
leading the service. Come join us in person or on Zoom for 
this fun service. 

PA is working on having a restaurant event at Bella’s Ice 
Cream parlor in mid-June. When we have more information 
we will be sending it out in the weekly email. 
 
We hope that everyone has a wonderful spring. 
Erica Bernstein  
Elaine Larkin 
PA Co-Presidents 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 Pulpit & Ritual Committee 
 
It’s time to look forward! 
 Our Summer Shabbat Services will be upon us before 

you know it. It’s time to check your calendars and book a 
Friday evening to lead a Shabbat Service in the sanctuary. A 
date in August is already taken!! There is a very easy 
detailed set of instructions of what is required. We even 
have Cantor Korobow recordings of the prayers for you to 
use! It is a beautiful way to bring in Shabbat as the sun sets 
in the sanctuary. 

We encourage you to consider leading a service, as well 
as attend services to support the member leaders and 
experience Shabbat in the summer. 
 
Geri Weiss 
Pulpit & Ritual Committee  

 

Temple Beth Sholom 
Presents a Revised Prayer Book! 

(with added prayers/songs) 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Return tear off to Temple 

- Check payable to “Temple Beth Sholom” 
 

Name: ________________________________ 
 
Email: ________________________________ 
 
I would like to purchase a bookplate- $36 each: 
 
In honor of_____________________________ 
 
In memory of ___________________________ 
 
Donated by (How you wish to be named on the plate) 
 
____________________________________________ 
 
Amount Enclosed: ________________________ 

 
Thank you 

 
 
 

 

 

Purchase a Bookplate to 
Honor or Memorialize 

 Loved Ones 
$36 - Double chai mitzvah! 

 

You can sponsor an Oneg or a Shabbat 
Service.   

Two terrific ways to honor a loved one 
or celebrate a special occasion.  

Call the office for details. 
 

 



TBS SISTERHOOD PRESENTS: 

BOOK CLUB – Thursday May 16, 2024 

 

 

 
 

Book club Date: Thursday  

May 16 2024 

Time: 7:30 PM 

Copies of the book are 

available from Amazon in 

paperback and kindle 

versions. 

Zoom Information to 

follow. 

Please read the book and come to our book 

club meeting with your opinions 

Before It Ends with Us, it started with Atlas. Colleen Hoover tells fan favorite Atlas’s side of the story 
and shares what comes next in this long-anticipated sequel to the “glorious and touching” (USA 
TODAY) #1 New York Times bestseller It Ends with Us. 
 
Lily and her ex-husband, Ryle, have just settled into a civil coparenting rhythm when she suddenly bumps into 
her first love, Atlas, again. After nearly two years separated, she is elated that for once, time is on their side, 
and she immediately says yes when Atlas asks her on a date. 
 
But her excitement is quickly hampered by the knowledge that, though they are no longer married, Ryle is still 
very much a part of her life—and Atlas Corrigan is the one man he will hate being in his ex-wife and daughter’s 
life. 
 
Switching between the perspectives of Lily and Atlas, It Starts with Us picks up right where the epilogue for the 
“gripping, pulse-pounding” (Sarah Pekkanen, author of Perfect Neighbors) bestselling phenomenon It Ends 
with Us left off. Revealing more about Atlas’s past and following Lily as she embraces a second chance at true 
love while navigating a jealous ex-husband, it proves that “no one delivers an emotional read like Colleen 
Hoover” (Anna Todd, New York Times bestselling author). 
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Scoop’s Schmooze 
 

On Tuesday, April 9, 2024, it was almost 70 degrees and 
bright sun shone in the Queens sky. And, with our windows 
wide open, I was in my glory as I sat in my den in front of my 
television tuned to the Major League Baseball Network. For 
while it was not a holiday on the 2024 calendar, in any 
Boston sports fan’s eyes, the Red Sox home opener ranks up 
there with Thanksgiving, New Years and July 4th all rolled 
into one.  

However, this one was a little more special as, along with 
honoring the 2004 team that broke the 86-year-old “Curse of 
the Bambino” streak of not winning the World Series, it also 
memorialized a former Red Sox pitcher, his wife and a team 
executive who all recently passed away. Tim Wakefield, his 
wife Stacy, and Larry Lucchino all played critical roles, not 
only in the success of the team on the field, but, also in their 
unmatched charitable endeavors. And so, before the game 
started an emotional video tribute played with Don McLean’s 
American Pie in the background.   

For me, despite losing to the Baltimore Orioles 7-1, as 
was spoken about in Adam Sandler’s film Happy Gilmore, I 
was still in my “Happy Place.” As this holiday, this team, 
these songs are amongst my favorites---these are parts of my 
own Mount Rushmore. And no, you will not see Washington, 
Jefferson, Lincoln, or Teddy Roosevelt there. Of course, to 
nobody’s surprise, my Mount Rushmore of sports teams is 
my Red Sox, Bruins, Celtics, and Patriots. Of songs it is 
American Pie, Don Henley’s The Boys of Summer, The Moody 
Blues’ Nights In White Satin, and Love Will Keep Us Alive by 
The Eagles, which is my wedding song with Renee. And, of 
movies, Field Of Dreams, Brian’s Song, Happy Gilmore and 
Fiddler on the Roof compose my mountain 

And, while we are speaking of Fiddler, with its key 
component of Shabbat, my Mount Rushmore of Jewish 
holidays is Shabbat, Rosh Hashanah, Passover, and 
Chanukah. Which is where my Mount Rushmore of Jewish-
type foods starts---sufganiyot, anything that you smell or 
taste when you walk into any Kosher Deli, bagels/challah, 
and, of course, chicken soup.  

Yes, I also have my Mount Rushmore of Temple Beth 
Sholom happenings. It is built on the Chicken Soup Cook-Off, 
Bazaar, Shabbat and Holiday Services, and just being 
enveloped by the four walls of 171-39 Northern Boulevard. 
And, about a year from now, with the time and effort, 
motivation and inspiration of Team Gala 75 of Geri, Fay, 
Suzanne, Elana, Beth, Eric, Joe, Karri and Roger, I expect that 
the Temple Beth Sholom 75th Anniversary Gala Weekend 
will find its way into my TBS Mount Rushmore.  

For nobody’s Mount Rushmore is set in stone---except 
for the one in Keystone, South Dakota. 

So, take some time, become a geologist and excavate 
your own personal Mount Rushmore(s). It will make you 
think, laugh and cry---the three things college basketball 
Coach Jim Valvano said in his renowned Never Give Up 
speech that will make your day complete.  

 
Barry Packer 
Ways & Means Chairman 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

We are thrilled to celebrate our son Seth's 
upcoming Bar Mitzvah on May 11th.  We are incredibly 
proud of him and the dedication he's shown in 
reaching this milestone. Seth has been a joyful part 
of the Temple Beth Sholom community since 
infancy.  He started his religious school learning with 
Jewish Start at age 4.  We'd like to express our 
gratitude to Rabbi Ballan, Cantor Korobow, Karen 
Feit, Geri Weiss, Morah Beth, and the entire Temple 
membership for their support in his journey. 

Seth's compassion extends beyond his studies. He 
actively participates in causes he cares about, like 
raising over $1,000 for the Special Olympics through 
the Polar Plunge. 

A true well-rounded individual, Seth enjoys a 
variety of activities. He has a passion for the arts, 
both as a spectator and participant, loves to cook, 
and is currently a blue striped belt in Taekwondo.   

Seth is a 7th Grade Student at Bell Academy 
where he is involved in both the front-stage and 
backstage aspects of his middle school's production of 
"Annie Jr."  Seth is also a dedicated member of his 
school's track team, where his determination to 
succeed is evident.  

Seth possesses a remarkable ability to uplift 
those around him with his genuine charm. His memory 
is equally impressive, never forgetting a detail. 

Seth’s parents and sister Dara shower him with 
love and best wishes for his continued success. We are 
incredibly proud of the young man he has become! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Our Religious  
and Hebrew School Students 
packing Passover food for the 

needy. Thank you! 



TBS Parents Association 
Presents 

 
Lag B'omer Field Day  

Picnic and Softball Game 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Sunday, May 19 
10:00 AM – 4:00 PM Cunningham Park 

Fresh Meadows 
 

Join Temple Families as we acknowledge how hard we work at our annual 
event. Bring your favorite food while kids and adults can join in on softball, 
laughs, food, and each other’s company. We encourage you to bring your 

own softball equipment.   
 

The Parents Association will be supplying drinks and individually wrapped 
snacks for all to enjoy.  

 
Religious School will be held at the park starting at 10:00 AM 

 
 Directions: Enter the park through Francis Lewis Boulevard south of Union Turnpike.  We will be 

set up at the far end of the large parking lot in the pink section.   
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 Arlene Galub 
  
  
 
 ``56789

Week of May 3rd  
 

Betty Arliss Mother of Brenda Gold 
 Grandmother of Arlene Galub  
 Grandmother of Jeffrey Galub 
Paul Gellerman Father of Alan Gellerman 
 Grandfather of Oliver Gellerman 
Judy Myers Mother of Ron Myers 
 

Week of May 10th  
 

Louis Jack Ackerman Grandfather of Jason Ehrlich 
Seymour Benstock Brother of Glory Einbinder 
John Costanza Father of Walter Costanza 
Adele Goldberg Aunt of Larry Gold 
Benjamin Goldberg Father of Ruth Dorfman 
 Grandfather of Eliot Dorfman 
Sally Kaplowitz Mother of Jody Harkavy 
Lillian Nelinson Mother of Don Nelinson 
Max Stein Grandfather of Karri Kaufman 
Sherry Tove Aunt of Pamela Weston Abrams 
 

Week of May 17th  
 

Sally Berger Great Aunt of Bruce Goldwasser 
Iris Bobrow Davidson Sister of Joy A. Bobrow 
Miles Coughlin Son of Fredi Weinstein 
Barry Donsky* Observed by Temple 
Mildred Erlich Friend of Steve Levinsky 
Mollie Gellerman Mother of Alan Gellerman 
 Grandmother of Ilover Gellerman 
Louis Horowitz Grandfather of Andrew Liebrader 
Sharon Lamport Sister-in-Law of Fredi Weinstein 

Week of May 17th (continued) 
 

Rose Lending Grandmother of Ron Myers 
Lucille Levy Cousin of Fredi Weinstein 
Israel Myers Grandfather of Ron Myers 
Stanley Myers Father of Ron Myers 
Celia Scharf Mother–in-Law of Miriam Scharf 
Daniel Schecter Brother of Stanley Schecter 
 Uncle of Jennifer Schecter 
Samuel Weinstein Father of Fredi Weinstein 
 

Week of May 24th 

 
Barbara Liebrader Mother of Andrew Liebrader 
Solomon Liebrader Grandfather of Andrew Liebrader 
Victor Lowenstein* Observed by Temple 
Max Opstbaum Father of Roger Opstbaum 
 Grandfather of Elaine Larkin 
Sadie Ostrofsky Mother of Lillian Tandatnick 
Heather Rosenberg Mother of Michael Rosenberg 
Max Shapiro Father-in-Law of Gloria Shapiro 
 
  

Week of May 31st   
 

Kalman Bamberger Father of Fran Goldman 
Ira Harkavy Father of Daniel Harkavy 
Gertrude Herskowitz Mother of Rochelle Sarantonio 
Dr. Jeffrey Hollander Husband of Reva Hollander 
Adele Levinsky Mother of Steve Levinsky 
Irwin Weiss Father of Geri Weiss 
 
*Past President 
 

 UPCOMING YAHRZEITS May, 2024  

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The GIANT 2024 
ELECTION DAY 

Rummage  Sale 
You Wait For Every Spring! 

 
 

When: Memorial Day, Monday, May 27  
Doors open at 9:30 a.m. 
 Doors close at 2:30 p.m. 

 

 

Where: Temple Beth Sholom 
172nd Street and Northern Blvd. 

Flushing, NY 
 
 
 

Quality Clothing for Men, Women & Children 
We have linens too!! 

 

*NO TRYING ON* 
 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR SET-UP AND SALE 
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*Lunch & Dinner* 

La Baraka 
Restaurant Francais 

718) 428-1461  255-09 Northern Blvd. 
 Little Neck, N.Y. 11363 

 

 

 
152-59 10th Ave. Whitestone, NY 11357 Tel: (718)746-4370 

www.cascarinos.com  

 
 

Bagel Shoppe 
Catering for all Occasions 

Jeff 
215-03 73rd Avenue 
Bayside, NY 11360 

Phone 718 423-6692 
  

 



TAKE THE TEMPLE TOK CHALLENGE!! 

		  

 

 

	 	 	 	 	  

Bazaar 2024 
       		  

 

Thank you for your continued support that benefits the Bazaar Baskets.

Have you ever called a friend to 
tell them about the great bargain 

you found that day?  Then 
you’re ready to play. 

The Goal:  Get the best deal on Bazaar 
basket items and the best story of how 

you got such a deal! 

Prize: At the end of August, a winner will 
be picked by the Bazaar Committee and 
you will win a $20 Amazon Gift Card and 

bragging rights in The Voice. 

Rules:  Items must be bought new with proof of purchase on or after June 1, 2024. Please 
include a short story of how you came to find and buy the item. You may choose from the 
suggested list below, or select anything else you find that is a great bargain! Place your 
purchase and written story in the Bazaar Basket Box in the lobby and email Beth or Elana to let 
them know you entered the challenge. bethdulberg@gmail.com or yakko718@aol.com.                                                          


This Challenge begins on June 1, 2024 and ends on August 31, 2024 

   *Electric Hand Mixer 
   *Cookware (Pots, Pans, Casserole  
      Dishes) 
   *Emergency Road Side Kit 

   *Tool Set (Screwdriver set, Small electric  
      drills, Toolbox) 
   *Pasta Serving Bowl  
   *Small Kitchen Appliances (Keurig, Toaster  
       Oven, Air Fryer, Blender) 
   *Popcorn Machine with Popcorn Kernels &  
      Toppings 
   *Immersion Blender 

*Everything Beach (Towels, Sunscreen, 
     Folding Chairs, Sunglasses, Cooler, Ice 
    Packs, Boogie Boards, Pool  Noodles, 
    Beach Blanket) 
*Compact Folding Digital Meat Thermometer 
*Stainless Steel Flatware set. Service for 8 
would be great. 
*Bath Towel Set 
*Salad Bowl Set, Salad Spinner, Salad Tongs 
*Queen size comforter to go with Beige 
      Sheets 

mailto:bethdulberg@gmail.com
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NISSAN - IYAR                              MAY 2024 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
 

1 
 

Hebrew School 
4:30 pm  

 
School Board 

Meeting via Zoom 
8:00 pm 

 

2 
 

Bowling Jib Lanes 
8:00 pm 

 
Sisterhood 

HYBRID 
Bingo  in-person 

and via Zoom  
7:30 pm 

3 
 

Yom HaShoah 
Shabbat Service 

in-person and via 
Zoom  

 7:30 pm 
 

4 
 

Shabbat 
Morning Service 
& Torah Study 

via Zoom 
10:00 am 

5 
 

Blood Drive 
9:30 am – 3:30 pm 

 
Religious School 

Mitzvah Day 
 10:00 am 

 

5 
 

Pulpit & Ritual 
Committee 

Meeting 
 via Zoom 7:30 pm 

7 
 

Healing Service 
via  Zoom  
7:30 pm 

 
 

8 
 

Hebrew School 
4:30 pm  

 
Women’s 

Discussion Group 
via Zoom  
7:30 pm 

9 
 
 

10 
 

Shabbat evening 
Service in-person 

and via Zoom  
7:30 pm 

 

11 
 

NO TORAH 
STUDY 

12 
 

Religious School 
10:00 am 

 
PA Meeting  

In-person and via 
Zoom 

10:00 am 
 

Men’s Club Meeting  
In-person an d via 

Zoom  
11:00 am  

 

13 
 

Membership 
meeting via Zoom 

7:00 pm 
 

Board Meeting via 
Zoom  

 8:00 pm 

14 
 

Healing Service 
via  Zoom 
 7:30 pm 

 
 

15 
 

Hebrew School 
 4:30 pm  

 
 

16 
 

Sisterhood Book 
Club via Zoom 

7:30 pm 

17 
 

Parents 
Association/ 

Shared Shabbat 
Evening Service 

 in-person and via 
Zoom 7:30 pm 

18 
 

Shabbat 
Morning Service 
& Torah Study 

via Zoom 
10:00 am 

19 
 

Religious School 
Field Day  

Lag B’Omer Picnic 
and Softball Game 

at Cunningham Park 
10:00 am 

 
 

20 
 
 

21 
 

Healing Service 
via  Zoom  
7:30 pm 

 
 

22 
 

Hebrew School 
 4:30 pm  

 
Congregation 

Meeting via Zoom 
only   

7:30 pm 
 

23 
 

24 
 

Shabbat Evening 
Service in-person 

and  via Zoom  
7:30 pm 

25 
 

Shabbat 
Morning Service 
& Torah Study 

via Zoom 
10:00 am 

 

26 
 

NO RELIGIOUS 
SCHOOL 

 
Rummage Set up 

10:30 am 
 

27 
 

*OFFICE CLOSED* 
 

Rummage Sale 
9:30 am – 
2:30 pm 

28 
 

Healing Service 
via  Zoom 
 7:30 pm 

 
 

29 
 

Last day of 
Hebrew School 

 4:30 pm  
 

30 31 
 

Shabbat Evening 
Service in-person 

and  via Zoom  
7:30 pm 
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Deadline for the June Bulletin is May 16th! 
Articles should be e-mailed to: natalie@templebethsholom.org 

Please indicate “TBS Voice” on the subject line! 

 
  
  

The Voice 
A MONTHLY NEWSLETTER OF 

TEMPLE BETH SHOLOM OF FLUSHING 
Temple Office Phone: (718) 463-4143 

www.templebethsholom.org 
Sharon Ballan, Rabbi 

Bruce Goldwasser, Rabbi Emeritus 
Jerry Korobow, Cantor 

OFFICERS 
Joy A. Bobrow .................................................................................. .  President 
Joe deLeon  ........................................................................... 1st Vice President 
Barbara Gandelman ......................................................... 2nd Vice President 
Eric Lustig ............................................................................ 3rd Vice President 
Charlene Metz…………………………………………………………….Treasurer 
Robin Myers ................................................................... .Financial Secretary 
Gail Tishcoff  ...........................................................…...Recording Secretary 
Barbara Gandelman………………………………. ......Sisterhood President 
Andrew Larkin…………………………….....................Men’s Club President 
Erica Bernstein and Elaine Larkin …………  ……Parents Association 
  Co-Presidents 
Editor: natalie@templebethsholom.org 
 
Office Administrator: 
Natalie– natalie@templebethsholom.org  
(Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 9:30 am – 4:30 pm) 
(Wednesday 9:30 am – 2:30 pm) 
 

Temple Beth Sholom of Flushing 
171-39 Northern Blvd 

Flushing, NY 11358 
 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

NON-PROFIT ORG. 
U.S. POSTAGE 

P A I D  
FLUSHING, NY 11358 

PERMIT No. 130 

The May Simchat Shabbat will be 
on Friday, May 17th when we will 

celebrate the birthdays and 
anniversaries for the month of 

May!! 

TBS Important Contact Information 

Rabbi Sharon Ballan:  
Cell: (516) 581-5698 
E-mail: rabbi@templebethsholom.org 
 
Cantor Jerry Korobow: 
Cell: (516) 359-5281 
E-mail: cantor@templebethsholom.org 
 
Joy A. Bobrow, President 
Email: President@templebethsholom.org 
 
Temple Beth Sholom Office:  
(718) 463-4143 
 
Natalie (Office Administrator): 
E-mail: natalie@templebethsholom.org 

 

mailto:natalie@templebethsholom.org
mailto:rabbi@templebethsholom.org
mailto:cantor@templebethsholom.org
mailto:President@templebethsholom.org
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